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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the organization by the Sami Parliament of
Norway of the Global Indigenous Preparatory Conference for the World
Conference on Indigenous Peoples, held in Alta, Norway from 10 to 12 June 2013.
Member States, the United Nations system and indigenous peoples are urged to
consider the Alta Outcome Document (A/67/994, annex) as the basis for
consultations on the elaboration of the outcome document of the high-level
plenary meeting/World Conference on Indigenous Peoples.
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